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I strongly oppose additional restrictions and barriers being placed on law-abiding 

citizens.  Our officials need to strongly and consistently enforce existing laws against 

criminal behavior, rather than wrongfully further impeding the freedoms of others. 

Thank you for helping defeat this and other similar destructive proposals. 


